
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 
 

Minutes of Meeting 
September 22, 2015 

 
 

 

 

Members Present:  Jim Gorton, Ray Bonney,  

 

Absent: 

 

The meeting began at 6:30.  The Committee went over the monthly spread sheets.   The Committee 
discussed losing an employee at the Transfer Station.  He was one of the CDL A Operators.  As part of 
the reorganization, Ernie has been promoted to Asst. Crew Chief; Diane knows he will do an excellent 
job. 
 
The rates for the single stream recycling have increased to $27.00 per ton.  This is still less than the 
$68.00 per ton we are paying for trash. 
 
The Committee reviewed the totals for the month of August. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:30. 
 

 


